
Protecting Yourself  Against 
COVID-19 Protects Everyone

As more people become vaccinated, schools, 
businesses, and stores can fully reopen

without mask mandates. We will be able 
to go to events like football games, farmers 
markets, and concerts without restrictions.

Close contact while spending time with
others increases the risk of getting and
spreading COVID-19. This is why it is so
important to get the COVID-19 vaccine. 

Getting the vaccine keeps everyone safe. Not 
only do you protect yourself when getting 

the vaccine, but also the people you live and 
work with. 

You may have questions about the COVID-19 
vaccine, and that’s okay! Remember that 

knowledge is power. Gather the facts from a 
source that shares accurate information.

Accurate information on the COVID-19
vaccine comes from academic and medical 

organizations. Be sure to check dates on
information you read and watch to make 

sure it is recent.


